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March 3, 2020 

 

Dear Paul Erlebach, School Board Members, and Community Members, 

 

It is my pleasure to recognize Karen Ryan as this month’s Volunteer of the Month.   

 

Karen is a valuable member of the middle school family.  I have had the pleasure of working closely with 

Karen for several years which date back to my teaching years.  She always came into my classroom with a 

smile and went above and beyond to ensure high levels of learning for all students she worked with.   

 

Kathryn Harmon, Library Media Specialist at the Middle School, wanted to honor Karen by sharing these 

words. 

 

 Karen has been a Monday and Friday volunteer in the Middle School Library for the past 2 years. She is 

indispensable, helping on 6th grade check out day, and keeping the library open during times when staff 

aren't available. Karen is reliable, dependable, kind, and caring, and always has our student's well being 

foremost in her heart. She is a wonderful addition to our library family.  Many thanks Karen!   

 

In closing, it is my honor to recognize Karen Ryan as this month’s Volunteer of the Month.  She truly 

exemplifies all the characteristics of being a volunteer and then some. 

 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to the Neah-Kah-Nie School District. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lori Dilbeck, Principal 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


